
SB839 – WITHDRAW! 

Hello, please withdraw this bill.  It is hard to believe we have come to this in our country.  This 

is un-American.  My medical status is my business and should not have any relevance to serve as 

an access card to services, as I can already see happening in certain states.  We DO NOT WANT 

THIS HERE! 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

James Elbourn 
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